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On December 6, 2019 we will be taking a 1st grade trip to the movies to watch the Polar Express! The movie ticket will be covered, along with a box of popcorn and a small drink. 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this sheet, and return it in your child’s take-home folder.  


___ YES, my child can attend the Polar Express movie day.

___ NO, my child cannot attend the Polar Express movie day, and I understand that he/she will be attending a separate classroom discussion throughout the duration of the movie. 

Student Name: _____________________
Parent Name: _____________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Date: _____________________
image1.png




